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NOTIFICATION 

 

Fifth meeting of the Facilitative Working Group of the  

Local Communities and Indigenous Peoples Platform 

 

21–24 June 2021 
 

I am pleased to notify Parties and observer States to the United Nations Framework 

Convention on Climate Change, the Kyoto Protocol and the Paris Agreement (UNFCCC) that the 

fifth meeting of the Facilitative Working Group of the Local Communities and Indigenous 

Peoples Platform will take place from 21 to 24 June 2021. Owing to current travel restrictions 

resulting from the COVID-19 virus, the meeting will be held in a virtual format. 

 

The meeting will be open to observers in accordance with the modalities and procedures adopted 

by decision 2/CP.24. The Facilitative Working Group strives for inclusiveness in its work. 

 

To register for the meeting, interested Parties and observer States should forward their request 

to: LCIPP@unfccc.int. The deadline for registration is Friday, 11 June 2021. In view of the need to 

confirm the arrangements for the meeting as early as possible, observer registrations received after this 

deadline may not be processed. 

 

Details of the meeting are available on the UNFCCC website at: https://unfccc.int/event/FWG5. 

All further details including links to the virtual platform of the meeting will be communicated directly 

to registered participants. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

(Signed by) 

 

Youssef Nassef 

Director 

Adaptation division  

 

 

 

Distribution: To Parties and observer States through their National Focal Points for climate change 

and diplomatic missions accredited to the Federal Republic of Germany. 
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